Attention:
San Pablo City Council

From:
San Pablo Cowboys Youth Association

Hello to all we come before you
again with humble hearts. We're have a
fundraiser for our trip we're raising monies
for room's. We're going to Las Vegas to
compete in " The Pigskin Tournament" we
-would like to use Maple Hall to hosted it.
The date is November 3rd from 3pm to
8pm we would like a fee wavier thank you
inadvance S. P.C. Y. A



